[image: image1.jpg]


 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. BOX 54048-00200, Nairobi Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com 


5th November 2012

FROM LOICE MBICHI 
TO SPONSOR MARIA KRISTINE
Dear Sponsor Maria,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2012

Greetings from Little Bees short girl Loice, who is best friend to Macrine.
Loice is doing well, in these three months period she has been well in health and education. She did well on maths and reading in her second term examinations. She is promising to work hard for her end-term exams to join new class in 2013.
Loice in this third term in mid November she is going to join other schools in competition on reading with her agemates. 

She is ever happy, because of her sponsorship. 
Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

